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July 2018
Dear Parent/Carer
Musical Instrument Lessons for September 2018
At Haddenham Community Junior School we are very pleased to offer a wide range of musical instrument tuition. All lessons take place at school, mainly during the school day.  
For September 2018 we are delighted to be able to offer the following:
Strings with Bucks Music Trust Gareth Hart
Piano with Andrew Dimond

Woodwind with Rachel O’Mahony

Brass with Steve Kitchen

Drumming with XYZ Music Academy

Electric and classical guitar with XYZ Music Academy

Vocals with XYZ Music Academy

For children who already have lessons, you will continue with your current teacher. For those children who are currently studying classical guitar with BLT, you should have received separate information about lessons from them directly. They have waived their contract termination commitment, so if you wish to switch to lessons with XYZ in September, please complete the XYZ application form and contact them regarding payment.   
Should you wish your child to start a new instrument in September, please complete the appropriate application form and send this directly to the relevant music teacher. 
If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, it is possible to receive financial assistance with music tuition. Please speak to our School Bursar for further information. 

Yours faithfully

Andy Leach

Woodways Haddenham Aylesbury


Bucks HP17 8DS


Tel: 01844 291829


Chairs of Governors: Mrs. J Atkin and Ms. J Clarke


Headteacher:  Mr A. Leach


E-mail: � HYPERLINK "mailto:bursar@haddenhamjun.co" �bursar@haddenhamjun.co�.uk
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We provide a safe, stimulating and successful environment

 to enable all children to develop their full potential

 to prepare them for the next stage of their lives.

Registered Charity No. 1122813

